
 

 

WALKABILITY AND WATER LINE CONSTRUCTION ON WYATT EARP DRIVE 

THERE WILL BE CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY ON WYATT EARP DRIVE THROUGH 
OCTOBER 15 FOR WALKABILITY AND WATER LINE IMPROVEMENTS.  FLAGGERS 
WILL BE PRESENT AND DETOURS WILL BE IN PLACE.  PLEASE FOLLOW ALL 
DIRECTIONS AND POSTED SIGNS AND DRIVE CAREFULLY THROUGH THE AREA.  
SOME BRIEF WATER INTERRUPTIONS WILL BE NECESSARY TO COMPLETE THE 
WORK.  AFFECTED RESIDENTS WILL BE NOTIFIED AHEAD OF ANY PLANNED 
INTERRUPTIONS OF SERVICE.  FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PLEASE CALL 435-
565-0109 OR EMAIL PIPELINE@PARKCITY.ORG. 


